
 

 

 

January 21, 2022 

re. 4 Edgewood Road, West Newton, MA 02465 

 
To Whom It May Concern,  

I have been asked by our neighbors, the Senatore Family to write a letter of support pertaining to their 
proposed construction of an addition on their house located at 4 Edgewood Road, West Newton, MA 
02465. My wife and I are in full support of their project and believe that it will be an enrichment to our 
neighborhood. The Senatore family’s property abuts our property at 12 Edgewood Road, West Newton, 
MA 02465 

We wish the Senatore Family nothing but success in this endeavor. If you require a further comment on 
this matter, please do not hesitate to reach out at any time.  

Sincerely,  

Charles B. Bruno 

12  Edgewood Road                                                                                                                                                           
West Newton, MA  
02465                                                                                                                                                                                   
cbb02554@gmail.com                                                                                                                                                     
cell. 617-699-7507 
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